
 

 

 

 
NOTICE TO PATIENTS: DISCLOSURE OF OWNERSHIP 

AND PATIENT SAFETY MEASURES 
 

We are required Federal law to notify you that this Hospital meets the Federal definition 
of a “physician-owned hospital” as specified in 42 C.F.R. § 482.13(b)(2).  A list of physicians 
who have a financial interest in this Hospital is available upon request. 

We are also required under Federal law to give all patients written notice that a doctor of 
medicine or a doctor of osteopathy is not present in the Hospital twenty-four (24) hours per day, 
seven (7) days per week. In the event a patient develops an emergency medical condition at a 
time when no physician is present at the Hospital, then the Hospital’s qualified medical 
accordance with the Hospital’s emergency medical condition policies and procedures until the 
patient is either stabilized; or, if emergency is outside the scope of the Hospital’s capabilities, 
until the patient is transported to another hospital. 

 

Origination Date 9/25/2010 

 

 

 

 

 

 

[To be given to all patients at the beginning of their hospital stay or out-patient visit.] 


